
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are delighted to share with you our latest OFSTED report following our inspection in 
November 2023. Misson Primary School continues to be a good school, as it has been since 
inspections began in 1996. 
 
We are very pleased that the report reflects the high standards, good behaviour and caring 
ethos of the school. These outcomes are due to the hard work and dedication of the staffing 
team, governors, and children. We are also very grateful for the support given to the school by 
you, our parents & carers, and volunteers. 
 
The quality of the new Pre School provision is reflected in the report, which is fantastic given 
they had only been with us for a few weeks at the time of the inspection. 
 
We are already working hard on the two points for development, and this work will be 
completed by the end of the school year. 
 
I am sure you agree the report reads extremely well, but if you would like to discuss any 
aspect of it, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Once again, we would like to thank everyone involved in making Misson Primary School and 
Pre School such a wonderful place. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
John Birch 
Headteacher 
 


